REPORT OF THE VP CSE
TO THE NATIONAL EXECUTIVE FOR THE PERIOD ENDING MAY 2022
HIGHLIGHTS OF REGIONAL ACTIVITIES
Bargaining is, as always, front and centre for the region. PSAC has indicated their Intent to Bargain and the Local has elected a Bargaining Team. The biggest change this round will be a return to traditional, positional-based negotiations. CSE and the PSAC have been using Interest Based Bargaining for negotiations since the early 2000’s to great success. Unfortunately, Senior Management has decided to not to continue.
Pandemic response is, of course, still an item of discussion. Despite a large population of employees able to work from home, Management has made the decision to call almost everyone back into the office for at least two days per week. This has created a great deal of frustration for everyone: Those who cannot work from home are envious of those who can. Those able to work from home resent that they must report to a building to perform the same work that are able to do from home.
Overall, our once exemplary relationship with Management continues to decline.
In solidarity,
-Eugene
